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Well,  we’re sure doing a lot better than we were this time last year.  There have actually been 
frosts,  and the long term weather prediction is that we will have slightly above average snowfall 
this season.  I don’t know about you,  but last year was agony.  AGONY.  I bought a new helmet,  and 
it’s still sitting in the box.  I probably should have opened it to make sure it was the right model 
and the right size.  I guess we’ll see,   there’s nothing quite like surprises.  Trail work is in full 
swing (apart from deer hunting weekends of course).  Please volunteer some time if you can 
spare it.  Trail re-routes are usually a lot of work,  much more than just keeping brush at bay in 
the trail sections that rarely or never have to be moved.   Also,  please SELL raffle tickets.  We only 
have to save a small quantity for the night of the landowner’s dinner,  so don’t worry about that.  
Speaking of the landowner’s dinner and raffle night,  SAVE THE DATE:  November 30th,  2024.  If 
you’re reading this,  please come early and help set up the venue.  Many hands make for light 
work.  An e-mail will be sent out when the exact pre-game tailgate party starts.  (Admit it,  it 
really is a party!)  Also,  time is running out to grab your hotel reservation for MNUSA 
Rendezvous.  February 6-9,  2025.  If you like to snowmobile,  you’re invited!  It’s the Grand daddy 
of events for MN snowmobilers.  Call (218) 751-3600 and ask for the reserved Rendezvous block 
of rooms.  If that fills up,  there’s still hope.  Doubletree by Hilton is (218) 441-4400.  BE THERE


